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PRESIDENT’S POST 
 

Volunteers are the heartbeat of any non-profit organization and Aging in Place-

The Woodlands (AIP-TW) is no different.  AIP-TW is an all-volunteer organization 

and it operates using a “virtual” office.  With little overhead we are able to keep 

expenses to a minimum and focus our attention on serving our seniors as they 

age in place.  However, we do need to increase our volunteer base so we can 

grow our membership and add more activities for members. 

If you or a friend might be interested in becoming a volunteer for AIP-TW we 

would love to hear from you!  We have various roles that may interest you such 

as: driver, call operator, or handyman.  We also have committee and board of 

director positions open.  You are welcome to attend our next board of directors 

meeting on August 13th, 5-7 PM at Villa Sport to learn more about our 

organization or contact me at 281-845-4441 or aiptwtx@gmail.com 

I am so grateful for all of our volunteers. Your compassion is inspiring! 

Peggy Reinhold 

President, AIP-TW 
 

LUNCH AT EDEN CAFE, WEDNESDAY, JULY 18 
 
Our monthly social will be lunch in a private room at Eden Cafe from 11:30 a.m. to 
1 p.m. on Wednesday, July 18.  Please call Peggy Reinhold at 281-845-4441 or 
email her at aiptwtx@gmail.com no later than July 16 to secure your 
reservation. 
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Eden Cafe is located at 33418 Egypt Lane, Suite 16. The phone number is 832-934-
2800.  You can view the menu on their website: www.edencafe.net.  
 
Mickey Collins, Outreach chair for the Academy of Lifelong Learning at Lone Star 
College – Montgomery, will give a brief talk about the Academy and information 
on how to register for Fall courses.  
 
Board members will be available to answer any questions about AIP-TW’s 
programs and vision for the future.  Attendees will purchase their own food and 
beverages, and rides will be provided for members that need them.  
 
VOLUNTEER SPOTLIGHT 

 
Marsha Vienneau is a friendly, gregarious person who has 
never met a stranger and thoroughly enjoys participating 
in AIP-TW’s rideshare program.  
  
She is the wife of our former president, Bob Vienneau, 
who was a member of the Founders Committee, served as 
Board of Directors secretary, and spent many hours 
setting up the AIP-TW website and virtual office.  

 
Born in Somerville, Massachusetts, and raised mainly in the Midwest, Marsha 
went to college in Indiana and has lived in eight states in various parts of the 
country.  Her career in the oil and gas industry spanned 41 years. Before retiring 
she spent the last 11 years as an independent contract landman for companies 
large and small.  
 
Marsha did missionary work in Guatemala in the 1980s and has taught Bible 
studies for more than 20 years. She has a daughter, son-in-law and 16-year-old 
grandson. “By marriage to Bob, God fulfilled my dream of having many children 
by adding his daughter and son, their spouses and four grandchildren to our 
closely-knit family circle,” she says. Bob posted photos on Facebook of him and 
Marsha celebrating his birthday with family and friends last month and agreed 
that life couldn’t be better.  
Marsha loves to be in the garden and has turned their backyard into a very special 
refuge, including an ecological (no water) koi pond.   
 

http://www.edencafe.net/


 

MEMBER NEWS 
 
We wish to express our deepfelt sympathy to Harriet Herman on the passing of her 
husband, Delbert Martin Herman on June 15, 2018.  

  


